
 

 
 

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTRY AND TOURISM 

NOTICE OF TRAFFIC DEVIATION VIA GEMSBOKVLAKTE FROM 
OKAUKUEJO 

To: All Public and Tourists Visiting Etosha National Park 

Subject: Traffic Deviation Notice for Road Construction 

Due to the construction of a new road, traffic will be deviated via 
Gemsbokvlakte from Okaukuejo starting on the 23rd of April 2025. 

Key Details: 

• Deviated Route: Traffic will be redirected via Gemsbokvlakte. 
• Gate Closure: The Okaukuejo gate towards Halali will be closed 

during this period. 
• Duration: The deviation will remain in effect from 23 April to 

November 2025. 

Important Instructions: 

• Please follow all road signs and adhere to speed limits as indicated. 
• Be cautious of construction vehicles in the area. 
• Please adhere strictly to Park Rules 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this time. 

For further inquiries, please contact the Ministry of Environment, 
Forestry and Tourism. 

Okaukuejo Office : 067 229800 

Thank you for your attention. 

 


